Customer Notice

REVIEWED TARIFF FOR SERVICES RENDERED BY KPA

The Kenya Ports Authority wishes to notify its customers and other
stakeholders that it has completed the process of reviewing charges for
services rendered to vessels calling at its seaports and to cargo
consignments handled at the ports and ICDs and obtained the requisite
approvals for implementation.

The KPA Tariff 2025 edition will be published and shall take effect from
15t September 2025.

To view or download a copy of the KPA Tariff 2025 online, kindly access
the KPA website www.kpa.co.ke and navigate to the Information tab page.

For any clarification or further information on the new Tariff, kindly
contact us via the email address: KPATariff2025@kpa.co.ke
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